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Pupils of the 
week 

Rosalie Kent 

Erin Bouwer 

Kai McEwan 

Shaleena Claridge 

Harrison Fletcher 

Hannah Brown 

Magda Fitzsimons 

Ben Hunt 

Home discussion    

question 

Stan 

asked…  

Why do 

the leaves on trees 

change colour   

during Autumn?  

This week, I had the pleasure of meeting our new School Council! We talked about the role of the School Council in 

supporting me to make sure Roseberry is the best it can be. We appointed Harry as Chairperson, Tobyn as Vice   

Chairperson, Emily and Tess as Secretary and Minute Taker and William and Sally as Publicity Officers. The rest of the 

committee, Isla, Hudson,  Rosella, James, Zemyna, Daniel and Honey Leigh will  be my eyes and ears on the         

playground and help me to share what we’ve talked about with the rest of the school! What a team!        Mrs Channing                                                   

Acts of Kindness                                                                                                             

This week, we applauded Ben for his act of kindness. During a game of football,   

before school, two children fell to the ground following a tackle. Ben stopped what he 

was doing and rushed to the boys to help them up and make sure they were okay.                        

What a lovely, thoughtful thing to do!                                                                                       

Don’t forget, children, you may always ask your teacher for an Act of Kindness ticket to 

award to anyone you spot being kind and thoughtful! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Let’s think before we speak…                                                                                                              

We know that, sadly, children  can be exposed to inappropriate language via    

older children, Xbox games, apps and TV. This week, I have spoken to children 

about thinking before repeating what they have heard.                                                                        

Children, remember - If you wouldn’t want an adult to hear it, it’s best not to say it!                                                                                                        

Keeping children safe online                                                                                                 
When your child is online, ‘Content, Contact, Conduct’ is the easiest way to think of the 

risks they may face. It’s exactly the same whether your child is gaming, making videos to 
upload onto YouTube or using apps such as TikTok.                                                                            

CONTENT: What can my child see? Am I happy with this? Is it age-appropriate?                     
CONTACT: Can my child contact others? Can other people contact my child? Can I set 

privacy settings? Can I block or report inappropriate comments?                                                
CONDUCT: What is the behaviour of my child online? Does my child act differently     

because they are behind a screen? 

                           The Book Fair is coming to Roseberry!                                                                                        

The Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to school on the 8th, 9th and 10th October 2019.  

  On Monday 7th October (during school time), children will be able to browse the books. The Book 
Fair will then be open at the following times in the lower school hall:                                                                              

Tuesday 8th 3:10 – 3:45 

Wednesday 9th 8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

Thursday 10th 8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

If you are available to help us on the stall, please let us know -  you’ll be most welcome! 

It was lovely welcoming parents to our EYFS and Y1 Phonics information sessions with Mrs Barker and 

Miss Burley on Thursday evening. We hope you found them useful in supporting your children with their 

learning. Thank you to Miss Charlton for running the creche, allowing parents child-free time to attend! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy 
**Homework Club 
(Y2 – Y6) 
Learning Lounge in Lower School 
  

**For your child to access    
Homework Club, please email 
Lesley at 
l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 
reserve a place. Children will not 
be allowed to turn up to sessions 
without a secured place. 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Dance/Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Game Of Actual Life 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir 

No letter needed, just turn up to 

the Lower School Hall! 

Please let Mrs Channing know if 

you would like to run a club or 

start a school sports team and are 

happy to go through a DBS check 

to do so! 
 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 

Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 
 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

  

 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend 

their club so that we may let providers know and they may   

adjust their attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

September 2019 
23rd Meetings with teachers for parents of children with Special Educational Needs and/or disability 
(SEND) 3.30pm- 5.30pm in the lower hall (letters of invitation have been sent out) 
30th Miss Burley’s class to visit Danby Moor Centre 
30th 2.30pm RAFT meeting in Mrs Channing’s room 

October 2019 
1st 8.15am onwards – School photographer in the Lower School Hall: 8.15am parents with younger siblings, 
9am Little Bears, 9.20am school individual photographs 
2nd and 3rd Y6 Bikeability  
4th Bags2school collection - please leave bags of unwanted clothes and bedding at the Lower School front  
entrance before 9am Please note change of date! 
4th Book Fair arrives  
9th Y6 Bikeability 
10th Y6 Bikeability 
23rd 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
24th 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
25th  9.15am Harvest Assembly in the lower hall (whole school and parents) and flower deliveries 
(volunteers needed!). School closes for the holiday – Happy Holiday! (Return on 4th November) 

 

Please remember that school starts at 8.55am, when the whistle is blown. Being late for 
school can have a negative impact on children’s self esteem and learning. They start their 

day feeling anxious and worried, they feel different to their friends and miss out on        
valuable learning time. The roadworks don’t help, but please try to make sure your child is 

on time for school every day. Thank you! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

